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10/06/2021  17:36:032021/1782/P OBJ Joe Appleby To Development Management

London Borough of Camden

10 June 2021

Subject: Planning Application for Glebe House, Fitzroy Mews (Application ref. 2021/1782/P) - Objection

 

Dear Sir/Madam,

We are writing to you to express our objection to the planning application for the erection of an additional 

storey to create a residential dwelling at Glebe House, and other alterations in the same building.

The extension of the building will impact on the general character of the Fitzroy Square conservation area and 

the historical charm of the Fitzroy Square. Our building faces Fitzroy Square, and the back of the building 

faces the Glebe House. Accepting the extension would not just cause a loss of daylight and sunshine to our 

building, it would also be reducing our privacy as the proposed extension looks directly into our building.

In addition, we are concerned about disturbance due to construction. The work will be taking place directly 

across from our office, with the noise-causing substantial impact to our working conditions, and the added 

traffic and congestion on the streets causing significant impact to local noise and pollution levels, not to 

mention the safety of local residents and pedestrians. 

 

We would appreciate your consideration in objecting to the application to the extension of Glebe House 

additional floor.

Yours faithfully,

Joe Appleby

 28 Fitzroy Square
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